
 

Map of route change – 7226pm                    

Extension at beginning of the run Pum SS to Cab SS via Central Springs 
 

 
 
Extension part 
way down 
Hammond Rd 

Find out more  
The revised timetable will be 
available on Translink's Journey 
Planner from Monday 13 January 
2025, visit Translink’s website 
www.translink.com.au to view more 
details or click the QR code for more 
information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A copy of the run change information 
is also available on our Facebook 
page and CBL website www.cbl.biz.  
 
Please contact our office on           
5495 4744 if you have any questions. 

 

 Service Change notification - Term 1 2025 

CABOOLTURE SCHOOL SERVICE 7226PM 

 
                 

What? School Service 7226pm run is being extended.  

Why? 

The service is being extended at the beginning of the run for students travelling from 
Pumicestone State School to the Central Springs Estate. To address concerns with 
students walking along Old Gympie Rd, there has also been an extension towards the 
end of the run, the service will now travel part the way down Hammond Rd.  

When? From the beginning of Term 1, Tuesday 28th January 2025   

 

Details 

School Service 7226pm has been extended at the beginning of the run to provide a 
service option for students to travel from Pumicestone State School to Central Springs 
Estate, this change has no impact on existing students. There has also been an 
extension towards the end of the run, to address concerns with students walking along 
Old Gympie Rd, the service will travel part the way down Hammond Rd, this has 
resulted in changes to some of the drop off times for students that get off after 
Hammond Rd. A copy of the updated run sheet can be found on the back of this notice, 
changes have been highlighted / shaded in green to make them easy to identify. 



 


